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Subject: Mark Nadeau responding to APA letter
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Good morning,

| received your letter regarding project # 2021-0167. | appose this project Leon
Catlin has requested to do because he also owns the land where the old dump use to
be on the Shore Airport Road. They made changes to the land and the water has
washed out exposing material/garbage from the old dump and now drains to the
brook which ends up in Lake Champlain. The focus should be for them to clean this
up before putting money's into this proposed project. What he has created should be
looked into. Its concerning to me what he will create doing his new proposed project,
when he knows the garbage is exposed, where it drains and has ignored this.(out of
site, out of mind)

| would be happy to speak with you on the phone and provide more details of this
situation. Please call 518-585-6453

Sincerely,

Mark Nadeau
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